Carla Hoekzema

From: EunHee Choi <eun.hee2010@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 1:12 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Up-Zon

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| was unable to attend the Planning Commissioners meeting Thursday night, 2/4, but watched the video.

| am writing in regards to the Commissioners response to Amendment 1:

Amend the comprehensive Plan Land Use Map Designation from Public Facility to High Density Residential for one parcel
(7283900532) and change the Zoning from Residential, 18 units/acre (R-18) to Residential, 48 units / acre (48) of two
parcels (7283900532 and 7283900524).

I live on Firlands Way, and sent an email which you have received.

It’s so disappointing that the commissioners approved evaluation of this amendment.

Many of the residents of the neighborhood notified you of our concerns and problems with this proposal before 2/4
meeting.

Regards,

Eun Hee Choi
Sent from my iPhone



